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Dear Parents/Carers/Staff,  

We are always looking for even better ways to keep our parents informed and engaged in their child’s 
learning journey.  
 
Therefore, we are very excited to announce that we have partnered with Reach More Parents by 
Weduc.  
 
This is a digital communication platform specifically designed to make it easier for us to send you 
relevant updates concerning your child and easier for you to interact with the updates we send.  
 
Please can you ensure you follow the simple steps below to benefit from the new app: 
 
Step 1: Download the reach more parents app onto your phone/tablet via your relevant App store. 
App will have this symbol and it will be called ‘Weduc’ 
 

 
 
Step 2: Once downloaded, open the app and scroll to the bottom of the page and click on Activate 
your account. 
 

 
 
Step 3: Read the User Policy and Tap Accept. 
 

http://www.wembleyprimary.co.uk/


 
 
 
Step 4: Enter your unique enrolment code that was sent in an email earlier today and follow the in-
app, step-by-step instructions to complete your registration. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Step 5: Click on no, I am a new user. 

  

Step 6: Enter your email address and then a 4 digit pin will be emailed to you. 

Step 7: Enter the 4 digit pin and set up a new password that you will remember. 

Step 8: Log in again and you are ready to use the app. 

 

Mrs Pindoria and Mrs Kennedy-Medford will be available all week to help set you up on the app if 

you require further support, please come and see us.  

Regards, 

Wembley Primary School 


